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The new on-line platform of projects of good practices in the field of youth is 
already operational. At the presentation event, the theoretical support of the 
project —the book “Bones pràctiques en l’àmbit de la joventut” (Good practices 
in the field of youth)— was also released. This publication describes 13 
intervention proposals in Catalonia and explains the criteria determining its 
selection and the analysis process. The book serves as a consultation and 
reference guide for the professionals working with and for young people, or for 
those who are interested or expert in the youth field. 

The Lablearning project was one of the 13 selected among more than 50 
proposals. 

The platform of good practices in the field of youth was created with the aim of 
being a living tool in which new experiences can be incorporated. Initially, it 
presents the selected projects of good practices and, to ensure that they can be 
consulted, it includes a search engine with different selection options, 
depending on the project’s management, scope of action and methodology. 

This project —presented both in paper format and in virtual and collaborative 



                      

format— has been driven by the Catalan Professionals’ Association of the youth 
policies, and counts on the endorsement and collaboration of the Directorate 
General of Youth. 

 

http://www.joventut.info/bonespractiques/ 

 

 

 


